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Taverham High School, a limited company registered in England and Wales under company number 08204680. 

 6 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parents’ Evening Review  
 
Last week marked the last of the virtual parents’ evening events held this academic year. Over the past few 
years Taverham High School has moved to an online virtual platform for these meetings to comply with 
Covid restrictions but still providing direct feedback on your child. 
 
Moving forward we wish to get some feedback on whether parents continue to find this system a more 
convenient method of communication or whether parents would like a return to face-to-face events on site 
from the next academic year. 
 
We are aware there are advantages and disadvantages of both approaches but would appreciate if you 
would indicate your preference using the form below: 
 
Parents' Evening Survey  
 
Please complete the form by 3 pm on Wednesday 13 July as after that point it will close. 
 
Your feedback will be very useful in deciding on the best system for 2022-23. Our thanks for taking the time 
to complete the form. 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
 

 
 

Mr J Linnell  
Head of Sixth Form  
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